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Mayor Jacobs Launches Monthly Community Newsletter 

 
KNOXVILLE, Tenn.—In an effort to connect residents with local government, Knox County Mayor 
Glenn Jacobs will start a monthly newsletter, beginning Friday, March 26. 
 
The e-newsletter will discuss programs, events, special offerings, and important news. It will also provide 
valuable insight into how taxpayer money is put to work by the County. 
 
“I think it is incredibly important that we do everything we can to encourage diverse and meaningful civic 
engagement,” said Mayor Jacobs. “I see this newsletter as a good way to let people hear what’s going on 
in county government straight from the source.” 
 
To receive the free newsletter, sign up here. 
 
The newsletter will go out on the last Friday of each month. 
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